
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File Ref:  1485646 

16 February 2023 

 

Ms Pam Bains 
Group Executive Network 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
GPO Box 456 
Brisbane  QLD  4001   

 
 
Dear Ms Bains 

EC adjustment charge submission 2022–23 

On 16 February 2023, the Queensland Competition Authority approved Aurizon Network's 2022–23 electric energy 

charge (EC) adjustment charges submission (totalling $37.7 million). Aurizon Network sought to recover from 

access holders the difference between actual access charges paid for financial year 2022–23, and the final access 

charges the QCA approved in November 2022, through the EC draft amending access undertaking (Electric energy 

charge DAAU). 

We will publish this letter on our website for stakeholders' information. 

I am happy to discuss any questions you may have on this or any other matters. Should your staff have any specific 

queries, please direct them in the first instance to pag.arao-arao@qca.org.au.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 
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